23 December 2019

Dear All,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you most sincerely for your donation, in support of
my climb up Kilimanjaro for The Children’s Hospital in Sheffield.

This is such a worthy cause and | know that many of you at The Ridge will appreciate first-hand the
amazing work they do. Knowing that so many users need their expertise and care on a daily basis,

certainly spurred me on during the most challenging days.

I am pleased to confirm that | raised, with gift aid added, £10,711.25 for the charity.
Thank you again for the contribution you made to this total.

With kind regards,

Kelvin Fitton BA FCA
Partner



